Dear Parents and carers,

Can you believe we have almost completed our first term at 'Big School'? It's amazing to see how much progress the children have made already-not just in their learning, but also in their attitudes, choices and behaviours. We are so proud of how each and every one of our children have settled in so beautifully! There will be some very tired children and we do suggest a relaxed and calm break, ready for an amazing half term full of glitter, sparkles and a wonderful Nativity!

This week

We have been focusing on some important skills we need in our learning, including using scissors, fine motor control and using Numicon which will help us when problem solving in maths. We have created some wonderful videos for the website to help us remember the (pure pronunciation) of the sounds we have learned in phonics this term.

Next week

Please remember it is a short yet action filled week, We have an amazing Diwali workshop where we will be learning the story of Rama and Sita through dance. We will also be assessing our current phonic knowledge ready for (potentially) books with words next term.

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team







